
CCS, LHS, FRS & MPS are collecting candy
donations for the upcoming Trunk-or-Treat
event on October 29th!  We are accepting

bags of Halloween candy to distribute
during the Trunk-or-Treat Event!

Candy donations can be sent in with your child to
their school or dropped off at the front of Cedar

Creek Elementary between 
8:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m.


